
Lawrence W. Lee, Jr. 
45 Durgess St. 
Staten Island, NY 	10304 
July 6, 1992 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 	21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am writing to thank you for your 
reply to my letter, in which I asked 
about how to obtain documents from the 
National Archives and the FBI. It was a 
great help. 	I sent my requests, and I 
must now wait for a reply. 

I am sorry to hear about your 
health. I hope you feel better very 
soon. 

I am having a little trouble 
finding an address for the Dallas 
coroner's office, but I will keep on 
looking. 

There is no need for you to reply, 
Mr. Weisberg. I just wanted to let you 
know how much I appreciate your help. I 
have written to several authors and 
researchers, and you are one of only two 
to personally reply to my letters. For 
that, I am grateful. And again, I wish 
you good health in the future. 

Sincerely, 

  

  

  

   

/Lawrence W. Lee, Jr. 


